
THURSDAY 28TH SEPTEMBER  
PRESENTATIONS AT 5.30 pm - 6.30 pm 
George Spencer Academy warmly invites you 
to our Open Evening for prospective Year 7 
students. The evening will offer opportunities 
to hear a presentation by our Senior Leadership 
Team and a chance to tour the school and see 
our staff, students and subject areas in action.

For more details, please contact the school: 

 info@george-spencer.com 
 0115 9170100 
 @George_Spencer

OPEN EVENING

SATNAV: NG9 7JA

Parking is via the Toton 
entrance of the school 
only.

Post Code for SAT NAV: 

 NG9 7JA 
There is no parking on 
the Stapleford side of the 
school.
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